
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

We have been looking at non-fiction 

texts this half term. Our main text 

has been the Big Book of Why! 

We have been looking at the 

features of a non-fiction text and we 

have created our own non-fiction 

piece to feature in our Big Book of 

Why! 

Maths 

Our focus in 

maths this half 

term has been 

looking at 

multiplication and 

division and 

fractions. 

 

Geography 

In Geography we have 

been learning about 

farms. We have been 

learning about 

livestock, arable and 

dairy farms. We 

enjoyed visiting 

Keasden Head Farm.   

 

 

Science 

In science we have been learning 

about plants! We have been learning 

about how plants turn into seeds, 

labelling the basic parts of a plant and 

tree, understand the difference 

between deciduous and evergreen 

trees and we recoded the growth of a 

plant. 

 

Computing 

 

We have been learning 

about grouping and 

sorting items online 

and creating 

pictograms. 

 

 

Religious Education 

We are going to be learning about 

special people and places. 

 
PSHE 

We are learning about being my best!  

Summer 1 

What are we learning in Year 1? 


